
Bruce Barker <bbarker21@gmail.com> 4/24/2019 4:50 PM

Fwd: Uniform Committee Report for upcoming board meeting
To board <board@pinebarons.org>  

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Jeff Knightly <jwknightly@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 22, 2019 at 10:44 PM 
Subject: Uniform Committee Report for upcoming board meeting 
To: Bruce Barker < bbarker21@gmail.com> 

Bruce,
I haven't reported in a while so here is a quick update.

1) There have been no changes in our relationship with Rochester as our tux supplier.  Cost to us for a full tux is still $195.  Parts
of the ensemble are priced as follows:  Rochester has serviced new members at fairly short notice, even during their busy prom
season.
Replacement Cost (ensemble is $195)
Coats 95.00
Pants 39.00
Shirts 20.00
Vest 52.00
Pocket Sq 6.00
Tie 20.00

2) We have 6 full/partial tuxes of various sizes in the closet - returns from inactive members.  We have been using these to fill
gaps in emergencies.  I also still have a very small inventory of extra hankies and ties that I bring to concerts and contests, but
my supply is diminishing.

3) I recently did an inventory of Class C/D shirts and verified against my electronic inventory.  We have no plans to order any
more of these shirts. 

Short Sleeve: 18

S: 1
M: 5
L: 6
XL: 2
2XL: 2
3XL: 2
4XL: 0

Long Sleeve: 16 

S: 1 
M: 1 
L: 7 
XL: 3 
2XL: 2 
3XL: 2 
4XL: 0 

-- 
Bruce
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